Thank you for everyone’s patience, it took many weeks to get all interviews completed and team votes back. 

That being said, I am pleased to announce this years team captain is Abby! 

I appreciated each one on one conversation and the effort that was put into the selection process. I plan on giving everyone who put their name in the hat an opportunity to develop their leadership skills so stay tuned. 

Thank you,
Miss Valicia
